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I am sincerely thankful for the opportunity to have attended the above conference. The 
event was a considerable success.  
 
Presentation of my recently published work garnered significant attention, and was in fact 
explicitly mentioned during a keynote presentation by a prominent researcher in my field—
Fredrik Bäckhed—enhancing the profile of both the group I’m in and myself.  
 
Exposure to current trends in the field of exercise science and metabolism, increased my 
awareness of pressing research problems to be investigated, and provided direction with 
future work.  

 


